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1 NEW  DA FOR BWS LIQUOR STORE 447 -449 THE ENTRANCE RD LONG JETTY 
 02/09/2011 TEPCP 

 
Active Submission objecting to the new DA. 

 24/09/2011 Ellen Davis Meehan 
Key Insights Pty Ltd 

NFA  Email to TEPCP advising issues she would like to discuss. Key Insights have 
been engaged by WSC to report on BWS's Community Impact Statement. 

 11/10/2011 Ellen Davis Meehan 
Key Insights Pty Ltd 

Active Email Thanking TEPCP for it's input and containing her report on TEPCP's 
views to WSC. 

2 DA 308/2011 - 53 AFFORDABLE HOUSING UNITS AT NTH ENTRANCE 
 14/09/2011 TEPCP 

 
Active Submission objecting to the new DA. 

3 FISHERMANS WHARF DA 
 08/08/2011 Katrina O'Malley 

WSC 
NFA Letter thanking TEPCP's for it's submission and advising TEPCP will be notified 

of Council's decision on the DA. 

4 SKATEBOARDING IN THE ENTRANCE 

 
27/09/2011 TEPCP Active Letter to WSC requesting that skateboarding be prohibited in The Entrance 

Towncentre. 

5 MAYORAL ELECTION 21st SEPTEMBER 2011 

 22/09/2011 Bob Graham 
Mayor 

NFA Email thanking TEPCP for it's congratulations. 
 

 23/09/2011 Liz Angus 
WSC 

NFA Email containing Media Release on Mayor Election. 

 25/09/2011 Sue Wynn 
Deputy Mayor 

NFA Email thanking TEPCP for it's congratulations. 
 

6 PRIVACY OF SUBMISSIONS ON DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS 
 26/09/2011 Melanie Domingo 

WSC 
Active Letter advising of WSC's requirements to respect copyright applying to 

applicants documents.. 

7  SNAPSHOP OF COUNCIL MEETINGS 

 13/10/2011 Bev Davis 
WSC 

NFA Snapshot of Council Meeting on 12th October 2011 

 13/10/2011 TEPCP NFA Email to WSC enquiring why Council's resolution re approval of Liquor 
Outlets in Wyong Shire was not reported on. 

 13/10/2011 Martine Brieger 
WSC 

Active Email advice that Councils procedures do not allow reporting on "Notice 
of Motions" that are not adopted unanimously 

8  RUN DOWN APPEARANCE OF THE ENTRANCE PENINSULA 
 29/09/2011 Bev Davis 

WSC  
NFA Email advice re TEPCP's unanswered letter dated 8/06/2011 has been 

referred to the Open Space and recreation Section for reply. 

 18/10/2011 TEPCP Active Letter to WSC bringing their attention to the community view that the 
Peninsula is not being maintained well and commenting this has an 
adverse impact on property values and their rate income. 

 18/10/2011 TEPCP Active Letter to WSC advising of vehicle damage to reserve on Brogden Road 
The Entrance North and asking for protection to stop vehicle access 

 
NOTE TEPCP RECEIVES AND MONITORS ALL DEVELOPMENT APPLICTAION NOTICES FROM COUNCIL. 


